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This week we will looking at the story of ‘Aaaarrgghh 

Spider!’. It is our last fictional book looking at mini-beasts  

this week. After half term, we will be starting a new topic 

called ‘Oh I do like to be beside the seaside’. This week we 

will be looking at writing thought bubbles connected to the 

spider in the story. Later in the week we will be making up 

alliterative sentences ‘Sammy spider sings songs to Sally’. 

At the end of the week we will be looking at adjectives to 

describe the spider in the story. Our topic for this half 

term will end with dressing up as a bug on Wednesday. 

 We have some exciting Child Initiated 

Tasks planned this week, including: 

 Spiders made from clay and pipe 

cleaners 

 Glitter gloop and making webs 

 Making dreamcatchers  

 Sewing a web  

 

In Maths this week: we will be looking 

at problem solving taking away and 

adding as the story ends with lots and 

lots of spiders! 

 

We are hoping to begin swimming after 

the half term. Please can you send in 

the pink forms if you have not done so 

already. Please can we also have 

outstanding permission slips for face 

painting before Wednesday please.  

  

In art, we will be making glitter and 

glue webs as well as paper plate webs. 

In our Knowledge of the World work, 

we will be going on a spider web hunt 

and thinking about where spiders live. 

We will be learning two songs called 

‘There’s a spider on the floor’ and 

‘Incy Wincy Spider’ Thank you. 
 

  

 

 

 


